[image: image1.wmf]
BAY AREA ENGINEER




[image: image2.png]< IEEE

Celebrating 125 Years
of Engineering the Future





                                        IEEE



  Networking the World


	NEWSLETTER
     

   
	Lifford McLauchlan - Secretary
	February 2009  



	Next IEEE Section Meeting

Friday, February 27, 2009
Sea Level Rise along the Texas Coast – Short and Long Term
Texas A&M University–Corpus Christi
Conrad Blucher Institute Conference Room
6300 Ocean Drive
Corpus Christi, Texas 78412
Time:  4:00 p.m. to 5:30 p.m.
(Refreshments will be provided)


	FROM THE CHAIRMAN
Mehrube “Ruby” Mehrubeoglu                                         (Ruby.Mehrubeoglu@tamucc.edu, 361-825-3378)
IEEE Corpus Christi Section is well underway with its planned activities for the calendar year 2009. We have had the pleasure of hosting the IEEE Region 5 ExComm Meeting in Corpus Christi January 30-February 1. Please make sure you renew your membership if you have not done so. The cutoff period for dropping non-paid members is the end of February. Also, please encourage new members to join the IEEE Corpus Christi Section and subsections, emphasizing the benefits of membership, including job search and career assistance, professional development, educational activities, and many volunteer opportunities, and networking. This year we have several technical meetings lined up. The first will take place in Corpus Christi on February 27. Watch for details for technical meetings in Laredo and Kingsville. If you would like to hold a meeting in your area or sub-section, please contact us. We hope to see you in our March social. This year, IEEE is celebrating its 125 year in service. We will be planning at least one activity to join in the celebrations as a Section. We hope to continue to hear from our members in Victoria, the Valley, as well as all our other section members.


	Dr. Gary Jeffress, Director, Conrad Blucher Institute
Title: Sea Level Rise along the Texas Coast – Short and Long Term

February 27, 2009, 4:00 pm, CBI Conference Room, Texas A&M Univ.-Corpus Christi campus

Talk Summary:

For over 20 years, the Conrad Blucher Institute for Surveying and Science at Texas A&M University-Corpus Christi has cooperated with the National Ocean Service to measure water level at over 30 sites in Texas. Long term water level data shows substantial sea level rise and subsidence along the Texas Coast. This presentation highlights the technology that measures water level, the data showing long term effects, and the short term effects of topical storm surges.


	Future Meetings / Events:  
Engineer's Week Banquet, NASCC, Corpus Christi, February, 21, 2009, 6:30 pm. Contact K. Morgan at  992-2622
IEEE Section March Social, tentative date March 26, 2009, location TBA


	If you have any articles or information that you would like printed in the next newsletter please send them to  KFLLM00@tamuk.edu. 
The Newsletter is also published on our web page: http://www.engineer.tamuk.edu/corpus_ieee.


	2009 IEEE Corpus Christi Section Officers:

Mehrube Mehrubeoglu – Chair                                               Rafic Bachnak – Director

Manuel Basaldu – Vice Chair                                                 Amit Verma - Director 

Arlise “Butch” Robinson – Treasurer                                     Ed Foelker - Director
Lifford McLauchlan – Secretary
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